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At a meeting held on 12/10/2018, the Board considered the file and in particular the 

letter received from Cork County Council (on 28th September 2018) seeking to annul 

the CPO. 

 

In the circumstances the Board considered it appropriate to annul the CPO. 

 

 

 

 

Board Member:  Date: 12/10/2018 

 Conall Boland   

 

 


